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Atchison Co bridge to close for work in April
(KAIR)--An Atchison County bridge is set for replacement, starting this month,
meaning it will be closed to traffic.

According to a release from the Atchison County Road and Bridge Department,
the bridge, located on Meade Road, between 238th and 254th Roads, over
Stranger Creek, will close in the middle of this month. Then, with work
underway, the closure will remain in place until the project is completed.

Anyone with questions regarding the bridge replacement should call
913-804-6120.
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